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So we can protect funding for the most important services for patients, the local NHS has stopped prescribing: Anti-malarial medicine, threadworm medicine, sleeping tablets (over the counter for short-term use), hay fever medicine (for mild to moderate symptoms), Travel sickness medicine, vitamin D supplements (maintenance only – vitamin D deficiency will still be treated), probiotic supplements, bath oils, shower gels and shampoos, skin rash remedies (severe conditions such as psoriasis will still be treated), sunscreens (except for those undergoing cancer treatment or with specialist skin conditions). This means your GP can no longer prescribe these on the NHS.
